
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Ellison, Ruchelle' <rellison@aging.sc.gov>

'Watson, Dale' <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 12/15/2017 12:07:44 PM

Subject: Legal Services - Santee Lynches and Pee Dee - Privileged and Confidential Email
Attachments: 2017-10-31 McNicoll LT Munn - Santee Lynches Contract for Legal.pdf

This email contains Privileged and Confidential information.
 
Good Morning, I have reviewed the exact wording of the letter to Santee Lynches regarding the deficiencies in their 
contract. We need to pay them for November and December based on the rate in their deficient contract. However if 
they fail to correct their contract by January 15th, they will not receive payment for services provided in January and 
going forward. I apologize for the confusion. Ruchelle’s call clarified which month’s payments were being reviewed. 
The letter they received is attached.
 
In the case of Pee Dee, I need to receive a completed contract from them, which I do not have at all. I will provide an 
update on this shortly.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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